
The Patio is giving back to  

All Saints Catholic Academy!  
Don’t cook! Treat your family to dinner! 

 
Present this flyer on Monday, January 16, 2023 at 

our Aurora location between 3 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. and 
15% of your purchase will be donated back to  

All Saints Catholic Academy! 

*Valid at our Aurora location only 

on January 16, 2023 
Flyers may not be distributed on premises. 


